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PRESIDENT’S CORNER. . . .

What a month it has been!  Our great nation’s election results are in. Please continue to
pray for our great country and its leaders during the transition of power. Thanksgiving
meals, worship and November family fun are behind us…Christmas shopping and
planning, right in front of us!

It’s a crazy and busy time for most people this time of year. Please take a moment and
reach out to someone you know that may be alone or  sad.  The holidays are tough for
many people who could use a friendly smile or a warm and genuine phone call. You
might be just the thing they need to brighten their day, week, or month!

Here we are on the cusp of New Year’s Eve!  I hope you plan to join us for a fun
celebration December 31st, right here at the Silver Center. We will have champagne and
tamales and black-eyed peas (for good luck, you know) and all of the fun noise that goes
along with a great New Year’s Eve bash!

I hope you have a safe and BLESSED Christmas with family and friends. I appreciate
each and every one of you and pray for your health and security in 2017.

May God Bless you every one!

Glenda Layton

The Silver Center & Thrift Store will be CLOSED
December 23 - December 31

for Christmas. The Center will reopen on
Monday, January 2, 2017. The Thrift Store will reopen Friday,

January 6th.



Kim’s Note and Quotes
December 2016

The Silver Center would like to welcome our new
Business Members:
Seguin Noon Lions

Texan Renew Hearing Center
Pecan Country Chiropractic

We are so happy to have you on board and thank you
for joining our team. As always, thank you to ALL our

business members and for your ongoing support.

The Silver Center is sincerely grateful for the support
of our faithful Business Members.

Guadalupe Valley Nursing Center
RE/MAX Professional Realty

KWED
   Texan Renew Hearing Center

Edward Jones Investments
Guadalupe Regional Medical Center

Seguin Noon Lions

Hello, Silver Center readers! December is here, and I hope
this finds you all with Holiday Cheer and uplifted spirits.
After all, this is the most wonderful time of year.  Our old
favorites seem to always trigger wonderful memories of
Christmas past.

I look forward to the new memories that my family will be
making here in Seguin this Christmas. We won’t be traveling
back home this Christmas for the first time in the 4
Christmases that we have been here. It is bitter sweet not
being able to see most of our family and the winter snow. I
do look forward to having Christmas with our granddaughter,
Khloe, here at home. For all of you that are familiar with the
iPhones, Khloe keeps asking Siri (my phone) how many days
until Christmas. It’s wonderful watching the excitement in a
child’s eyes.  Their faces light up and most of all, the
wonderful hugs you receive just because. This will be a very
special Christmas indeed!

The 2016 Holiday Raffle will be drawn in just a few short
days, on December 6th.  Thank you all for participating and
for all your support.  Good Luck!

Once again, the Silver Center will be closed from Christmas
through New Year’s Day, beginning December 23rd and
reopening on January 2nd.  I would like to give special
recognition to our staff. Yancy, Nagely, Michelle and
Laverne.  They go on and above here at the Silver Center.
They are also a great part of our success at the center and are
very deserving of this time to be with family. Thank you all
for all you do!

Many thanks for a great 2016 to you, our members for your
participation, contributions, and for volunteering those many
hours of your time. We can only be as successful as we are
when many hands come together.

As we celebrate this Christmas Season, let us remember it is
better to give than to receive, to be  patient and kind, and that
it’s not the gifts we give or get, but our quality time together
that counts most. I hope that you can all be with family and
home for the holidays, but if not, remember home is where
the heart is.  I wish you all lots of love, happiness and many
blessings in the 2017 New Year.

Merry Christmas and a very Happy New Year!

Silver Center Executive Director,
Kim Manley

“The best of all gifts around any Christmas tree is the
presence of a happy family all wrapped up in each other.”

~  Burton Hills

Advanced Hearing Aid Center
American Bank of Texas

Campbell Floors, LTD
Charles Villeneuve Insurance

First Commercial Bank
Guadalupe County Republican Women

Guadalupe County Humane Society
Minigrip LLC

Nesbit Living & Recovery Center
         Pecan Country Chiropractic

Prosperity Design Solutions
Seguin Beauty School

Seguin Gazette-Enterprise
   The Koehler Company
LBHS Alumni Association
Red Carpet Auto Sales

Pecan Country Chiropractic

STANDARD



FIND YOUR NAME

A member’s scrambled name is in the newsletter
each month. If it is your name, call the Silver
Center at 303-6612 and receive a free coupon of
your choice.

HOORAY  for the most
amazing volunteers in
Seguin!  For the month of
October, the volunteers at
the Silver Center diligently
volunteered 586.35 hours of
their time to keep the center alive and well!  Thank you
so much!

Christmas
Cooking Corner

With Christmas just around the corner, everyone is looking
for a pretty dish to serve. This recipe is not only pretty, but
very tasty as well!

Cherry Coke Salad
1 can (20 oz.) crushed pineapple
½ cup water
2 packages (3 oz. each) cherry gelatin
1 can (21 oz.) cherry pie filling
¾ cup cola

Drain pineapple, reserving juice; set fruit aside.  In a saucepan
or microwave, bring pineapple juice and water to a boil. Add
gelatin; stir until dissolved. Stir in pie filling and cola. Pour
into serving bowl.  Refrigerate until slightly thickened. Fold
in reserved pineapple. Refrigerate until firm.  Yield 10-12
servings.

DAOLNR  IAETPIS



Our Friday Night Dances are really a lot of fun and a wonderful opportunity to mingle with friends and dance
the night away. The bands are top notch, so if you don’t care to dance, just come to listen to the music!
PLEASE NOTE: The doors no longer open at 6:00 pm…they open at 6:30 pm.

NOTE: Starting September 1, 2016, due to insurance reasons, the Silver Center Dances will no longer allow BYOB.
We thank you for your support and your continued participation in our Friday night dances. The Silver Center is still
seeking a policy that covers BYOB. If anyone knows someone who can help us with this type of policy, please let Kim
know at 830-303-6612.

$7 Silver Center
Members

2016 Silver Center Dance Schedule
Doors open at 6:30pm Dance 7:30 - 11:00 pm

   Cash Bar
(Beer and Wine) available

Dec 2 Two Way Street
9 The Countrymen
16 Most Wanted Band
23 No Dance
30 No Dance
31 New Year’s Eve Dance

Wrangler Country

NEW YEAR’S EVE DANC
E

2016
 in cash prizes will be

Given away to

PAST PRESIDENT

The Silver Center had a wonderful surprise on Friday, November 18th.  The very first
president of the Silver Center came in for lunch right after the doors opened!  How great
is that?  Mr. Harold D. Tschirhart, a WWII veteran, was the president from 1993 through
1995.  He remembers the mayor at the time, asked him to be the President of the new
venture for senior citizens.  Being a proactive community leader, he jumped on the
opportunity. Of course, it was going to take some work though. First off, they needed
money!  He made several trips to Washington to ask for federal funds for the Silver
Center and then Mr. H. E. Butt graciously donated $50.00 to help with the cause. In those
days, $50.00 was a lot of money and would go a long way in helping raise funds for the
center.  Next, they needed a building.  The building they are now in was a grocery store

and H.E. Butt was selling. Again, Mr. Tschirhart saw an open door and jumped on it!  The Silver Center, as we know
it today, opened 2 years to the day after he was asked to be president.

Mr. Tschirhart, who lives in Lake McQueeney, has been the owner of Lake McQueeney Estates for 40 years.  He was
born and raised in San Antonio, Texas. He earned a degree in Agriculture from Texas A&M. He bought a 100 acre
farm from Henry Weyl, which did not have any water at the time. So, Mr. Tschirhart started Green Valley Water
Corporation, so he could get water on the land. He became the president of this corporation for several years. When,
a few years later, 300 acres went up for sale across the street from his 100 acre farm, he purchased that land. He later
sold it to his sister and they developed Harvest Hills, the biggest subdivision in Guadalupe County. Harvest Hills is
located on Weyl Road and Marion Road, which is considered Marion.

Mr. Tschirhart taught school in Marion and was head of the Science Department where he taught chemistry and
physics. As it is easy to see, Mr. Tschirhart has lived a very busy, productive life and he isn’t through yet!  He is the
most energetic, interesting 90 year old I have ever met.  He is still quite involved with the Seguin, Marion and
McQueeney scene!



BIRTHDAY BINGO
On Friday, December 16, 2016, from 1:00 pm.
Come celebrate our December members’
birthdays with gifts, cake and bingo! Heart to
Heart Hospice and Guadalupe Valley Nursing
Center are
sponsoring this special event. We have a lot
of fun, so join us for a HAPPY BIRTHDAY
CELEBRATION!
Due to Christmas, the Birthday Bingo
celebration has moved to the 3rd Friday
instead of the last Friday of the month.

All members are invited!

December  Birthdays

Many older adults are looking for a gentle, low-impact
exercise program that helps them stay active and
improves muscle strength, flexibility and balance. TAI
CHI fits the bill!

The benefits include, but are not limited to, helping
with arthritis pain, reducing blood pressure, reducing
stress and depression, and helping reduce bone loss
in menopausal women. Tai Chi is a phenomenal
exercise, and it all started with the ancient Chinese!

Join us at the Silver Center on Mondays at 9:00 am.
It is only $1.00 per class. Hope to see you there.

George Start    12/4
Melvin Strey 12/5
Ford Martin 12/6
Patricia Custer    12/7
Elizabeth Robinson   12/9
Joyce Kuykendall    12/10
Richard Arp 12/12
Joanne Hunter    12/12
Sandra Moline    12/13
Robert Bohmfalk    12/14
Grace Mugrage    12/15
Ben Logan 12/15
Ken Warden 12/16
Robert Swift     12/18
Annette Lehmann   12/19
Evelyn Bender    12/20
Mary Brownfield    12/21
Clara Orbeck    12/21
Teresa Cohen    12/22
Paula Jones     12/22
Lynn Hoermann    12/22
Shirley Huebinger   12/23
Nona Kay Scales    12/23
Carl Illhardt 12/25
Gay Lynn Olsovsky   12/27
Evelyn Martin    12/28
Frances Patlan    12/28
Marilyn Altwein    12/29
Jami Doyle     12/30
Penny Hill     12/31



Memorial in Honor of:

__________________________________________

Send Acknowledgement to:

Name: _____________________________________

Address ___________________________________

City _______________________________________

State/Zip ___________________________________

Memorial from:

Name: _____________________________________

Address: ___________________________________

City: _______________________________________

State/Zip: __________________________________
Thank you for the remembrance.

The Silver Center
510 E. Court

Seguin, Texas 78155

Tres Hewell Mortuary, Inc.
Family Owned and Operated

Tres Hewell, President

P.O. Box 820
165 Tor Drive
Seguin, Texas 78156

Phone: (830) 549-5912
Fax: (830) 549-5918
Cell: (830) 660-5809

www.treshewell.com

The UPS Store 5148
562 S. Hwy 123 Bypass

Seguin, TX 78155
830-379-8717

www.theupsstorelocal.com/5148

Are you shipping any special gifts to lived ones
who can’t be with you for Christmas?  Come to the
UPS Store and let us “pack and ship” those
treasured gifts for you.  Mention this ad for the
following:

$1.00 OFF each package
Ground shipping

$2.00 OFF each package
Air Shipping

In Memory of:

By: Jolly and Woodie Ellis



• Large Apartments/3 floor plans to choose from
• Selective menu at all meals
• Daily Activities
• Loving Competent Care
• Family Owned and Operated

www.SeguinAssistedLiving.com
226 Preston Dr., Seguin, Texas 78155

Call Karen Taylor or Lindsey Taylor to schedule your tour today!
(830) 379-8882

License #050604
“Look to Seguin Assisted Living for a Carefree Future”

Resort Style Living in a Skilled
Nursing and Rehab facility.

We are the ONLY
4-Star Rated facility

In Seguin by
Center for Medicare Services!

Come and see why!

1339 Eastwood Drive
Seguin, TX 78155

830-379-3900
www.remarkablehealthcare.net
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Scrambled Words

IVNORIELM  __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __

SURKUC  __ __ __ __ __ __

GGBNIUELI  __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __

ORSOPPTNESEHCH
__ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __

LHAMSEAKRC  __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __



LUNCH & LEARN

Serving Comal, Guadalupe, & Hays counties.
830.629.0509

Senior Home Care

We provide home care
solutions to better meet the
needs of our clients and
bring positive changes to
their lives.

Personal Care Meal Preparation Transportation Housekeeping

Same Day Service Caregiver Introduction 24 hour Availability All Inclusive Pricing

Thursday, December 8, 2016
11:30 am - 1:00 pm

GVNC and Heart to Heart Hospice are
sponsoring a presentation on “Vitality to
You.”  It will be presented by Genesis
Rehab.  Call Kim or Michelle for reservations at 303-6612.

Thursday, December 15, 2016
11:30 am - 1:00 pm

Hope Hospice and Remarkable Healthcare are sponsoring a
presentation on “Humor in Aging.”  Reserve your seat and
a lunch with Kim or Michelle at 830-303-6612.

Rochelle Carter
“Helping People Live Better Lives”

Community Educator
racarter@carterhealthcare.com
(830) 625-4837 Office
(830) 822-7007 Cell
1860 S. Seguin St. Ste 400
New Braunfels, TX 78130

24 Hour Referral Hotline
Toll Free 1-888-951-1112
Fax: 1-888-622-4329



BLOOD PRESSURE CHECKS

Guadalupe Valley Nursing Center of
Seguin will be offering free blood pressure
checks at the Center on Tuesdays from
11:00-12:00 noon.

Windsor Nursing and Rehabilitation Center
of Seguin offers free blood pressure checks
at the Center on Wednesdays from noon -

Nesbit Nursing and Rehab will
be checking blood pressure and
blood sugar on the first Thursday
of the month from 11:30 am -
12:30 pm. Come see us.

Registered Nurse Case Managers eval-

uate your medical needs and develop

a“plan of care” (in coordination with your

physician and insurance) that will include

one or more of the following services:

Nursing
Physical Therapy ~ Speech Therapy

Occupational Therapy

200 S. Austin
Seguin, Texas 78155

(830) 379-6171
(800) 288-3921

www.advancedhomehealthservices.com

200 S. Austin
Seguin, Texas 78155

(830) 379-6171
(800) 288-3921

Registered Nurse Case Managers
evaluate your medical needs and
develop a “plan of care” (in coordination
with your physician and insurance) that
will include one of more of the following
services:

Nursing
Physical Therapy ~ Speech Therapy

Occupational Therapy

IF LOW INTEREST RATES
ARE GETTING YOU DOWN

LET'S TALK.
Kathy Nossaman
Financial Advisor

.

116 S. Moss St.
Seguin, TX 78155
830-379-8534

Warren Nossaman
Financial Advisor

.

809 E. Court St. #100
Seguin, TX 78155
830-379-9387

Mark Ballard
Financial Advisor

.

1447 E. Court St.
Seguin, TX 78155
830-379-0817

Doug Martin
Financial Advisor

.

507 E. Court St.
Seguin, TX 78155
830-379-0154

Steve Alyea
Financial Advisor

112 N. Camp St.
Seguin, TX 78155
830-372-9059

www.edwardjones.com



Our December Silver Star is Grace Mugrage and although she has only been at
the Silver Center for less than a year, this is a very busy volunteer indeed!  She
works five days a week.  Her jobs include, but are not limited to the following:
She rolls silverware, answers the phone, serves lunch, sets up and works most
of the special events at the Silver Center. As you can see, she is no slouch!
She loves the Silver Center because of its social life and the people who come
here.  It gives her something to look forward to every morning when she
wakes up!

Grace was born in Port Nueches, Texas, but was raised in Barman, Texas. She
met her husband on a seismograph boat where she was a cook for 5 years.
When she married her husband, she quit her job. She was married for 18 years.

Her husband died on December 13, 2013. She has 5 children, all who live
within a 3 hour drive from Seguin. She has 15 grandchildren and 12 great-

grandchildren, so her family reunions can be quite large!

Ms. Mugrage loves to dance!  She comes to the Friday night dances at the Silver Center, not only to meet new and
interesting people, but to dance the night away. Her other hobbies include reading, which she absolutely loves to do,
and her plants.  From what I understand, she has quite a few leafy friends she takes care of daily! When Grace was a
little younger, she enjoyed sailing very much.

Two activities she has always wanted to learn is skydiving and snorkeling. Readers, you can already see that this lady
likes to take risks!  Please drop by the Silver Center and meet our December Silver Star. She is fun and interesting. Of
course, you may have to run to catch up with her, but she will be worth the chase!

Call Today: 830-625-5414

· Senior Homecare
· Respite Care
· 1-24 hour care
· Free Home

Consultation
· Transportation
· Meal Preparation
· Medication

Reminders
· Light Housekeeping
· Bathing/Dressing

· No contract/Deposit



PLEASANT GARDEN
ASSISTED LIVING

WE ARE ASSISTED LIVING PROFESSIONALS
COMMITTED TO PROVIDING QUALITY CARE FOR
YOUR LOVED ONES IN A HOME ENVIRONMENT.
OUR NURSE HAS OVER 20 YEARS EXPERIENCE,
AND 15 YEARS IN ASSISTED LIVING AND MEMORY
CARE. WE BELIEVE IN PROVIDING ACTIVITIES

THAT PRESERVE INDEPENDENCE,
MOBILITY AND COGNITION.
WE PROVIDE:
PRIVATE ROOMS; AROUND THE
CLOCK CARE, MANAGEMENT OF
DIABETES DIET, BLOOD SUGAR &
MEDICATION; ALZHEIMERS &
DEMENTIA CARE; ASSISTANCE
WITH ACTIVITIES OF DAILY
LIVING; MEDICATION, LAUNDRY
AND CLEANING ASSISTANCE;
RECREATIONAL OUTINGS; HOME

COOKED MEALS; HANDICAPPED FACILITIES.

CONTACT JUDY ROGERS AT 830-832-8237
pleasantgardenassistedliving@gmail.com
pleasantgardenassistedliving.weebly.com

The Silver Center is
working with Collette
Tours for some exciting
trips in 2017!

There will be a slideshow
presentation on January
10, 2017 at 1:00 pm on
THE BEST OF
EASTERN CANADA!

Then on March 2, 2017, there will be a slideshow
presentation at 1:00 pm on THE COLORS OF NEW
ENGLAND.  Please call Kim at 830-303-6612 to sign
up for these interesting presentations.

The Silver Center Holiday Party schedule is
filling up FAST!  Book your Christmas Party
today.  Call Kim or Michelle at 830-303-6612

for available dates and times.

SCRAMBLED
    WORD  ANSWERS

The Thrift Store will be opened on
Monday and Friday ONLY from
9:00 am - 4:00 pm.

Stop by and see what we have to offer!

THRIFT STORE HOURS!

VERMILION

RUCKUS

BEGUILING

PHOSPHORESCENT

RAMSHACKLE



Su Casa Cafe
Tex-Mex Cuisine

Great food! Great environment!

Special every day 11:00 to 3:00

Come see us and enjoy
good free chips and salsa!

1142 E. Kingsbury St., Seguin, TX
830-379-2161

6:30 AM to 3:00 PM
Fridays 6:30 AM to 9:00 PM

* Skilled Nursing Care
* Physical, Occupational & Speech Therapies
* Rehabilitation available up to 6 days a week
* Stroke Rehabilitation
* Complex wound care
* Tracheostomy care
* E-stim, Vital-stim & Ultrasound
* Wii-abilitation
* Delicious meals

THE HEIGHTS
OF GONZALES

701 North Sarah DeWitt
Gonzales, Texas 78629
Phone: 830-672-4530

Fax: 830-672-4543
www.TheHeights

COUNTRY CARE MANOR
REHABILITATION & LONG TERM CARE

2736 fm 775
Lavernia, Texas 78121
Phone: 830-779-2355

Fax: 830-779-5503
www.CountryCare.com

Our care makes the difference.
Our heart makes it home

1637 N . K ing
Seguin, T X 78155

“When you can’t be at home,
Come to our Hacienda!”

“We would like to thank all the
First Responders for attending the
luncheon, you are all appreciated.”

Accepting Medicare, Medicaid, VA and
other insurances.

For questions or inquiries contact
Wendy Moore,

830-865-0223 • Fax: 830-303-7153



Goetz Funeral Home
Guadalupe Valley Memorial Park

Public Open Forum on Death Related Topics:

It’s difficult to talk about death or dying, but we all will need to do
it at some point in our lives.  We need to feel the freedom to talk to
others about our questions, our concerns, our experiences, and
learn from each other.

Question asked by Marie Romo:
  When we make funeral arrangements at a funeral home for
cremation services, do we have to purchase an Urn from you or can
we buy one elsewhere?

Answer:
     You are not required to purchase an Urn from any funeral home.
The Texas Laws enforced by the Texas Funeral Service
Commission indicates that a consumer has the right to purchase
funeral merchandise from any vendor. The funeral home is
obligated to abide by such laws. I thank you for your inquiry. If I
can be of further assistance, please contact me.

We encourage you to ask us those questions that may be weighing
over your heads; and you may submit your questions to the
following:

Marina P. Reyna
Funeral Director/Embalmer ~ Goetz Funeral Home

marina.reyna@dignitymemorial.com
     713 N. Austin Street -Seguin, Texas 78155

(830) 379-2313

GAMES AND FUN!
Sounds like a great night out for family and friends, doesn’t it? On every 2nd
Tuesday, The Silver Center is having a GROUP GAME NIGHT. Doors open at
6 pm and close at 8:30 pm. The cost: $2.00 per person for members and $2.50
per person for non-members.

Here are the Rules:

1) You must have a group. You cannot join a group when you get here.

2) When you call (830-303-6612) to reserve your space, give Kim Manley a head count of the people in your party so
that a table can be set up for your group.

3) Call by Thursday, December 8th. Be sure to call the Thursday before game day to reserve your spot!

4) Bring you own cards, game pieces, or whatever you need for your game.

5) Bunco, Bridge, Poker, Mahjongg, Pinochle, or any other game is okay by us.

6) Must clean your own area/space before you leave at 8:30 pm.

Sound like fun? Well it is, and it is also a wonderful time to play! and relax” with your family and friends. Please join us and
don’t forget to call for your reservation!





SEGUIN-GUADALUPE COUNTY
SENIOR CITIZENS’ CENTER
510 E. COURT STREET
SEGUIN, TEXAS 78155

PRE-SORTED STANDARD
U.S. POSTAGE PAID

SEGUIN, TX
PERMIT NO. 23

DECEMBER 2016

AWe’ll hold your hand
with all our heart.

Respecting the patient’s desire for treatment and
honoring known values are the foundation of LIFE care.

It’s all the treatment people want and nothing more;
All the care people need and nothing less.

1215 E. Court St. • Seguin, TX 78155 • 830-401-7474 • grmedcenter.com
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2016 Annual Holiday Raffle
$5.00 Donation per ticket

BY now, you have all received your tickets. In fact, many have already
been returned. You can buy the tickets yourself, or sell them to your
friends, family and co-workers. The tickets are for sale at the Silver Center
if you need more or if you do not receive them in the mail, call Kim at 830-
303-6612.  Donations of $5.00 per ticket.  The raffle will be held at 9:00
am, live on KWED, on December 6th.

Prizes are GREAT!! They include:
** 1st Prize - $1,000.00 Sponsored by Guadalupe Regional Medical Center and the Silver Center
        Board Members

* 2nd Prize - $500.00 Sponsored by Windsor Nursing & Rehab Center and Nesbit Living &
        Recovery Center
* 3rd Prize - $300.00 Sponsored by Edward Jones, Kathy Nossaman
*  4th Prize - $200.00 Sponsored by Texan Renew Hearing Center

Winners need not be present to win!

Synergy Worldwide educates the public on extraordinary improvements made in the treatment of cardiovascular disease, since
3 doctors, were awarded the 1998 Nobel Prize in Physiology or Medicine.

“How Nitric Oxide Can Prevent ~ even Reverse ~ Heart Disease and Strokes”  Nobel Prize in Medicine Laureate Dr. Louis J.
Ignarro

The molecule Nitric Oxide, or NO, is a powerful substance that can actually protect you from heart attack and stroke. Best of all,
your body can make it on its own. NO is your body’s own built-in, natural protection against heart disease. This is how one doctor
has drastically reduced the occurrence of heart attach or stroke in his diabetic population.

Published clinical studies have proven scientifically that Nitric Oxide created by the Amino Acid L-Arginine will inhibit and
dissolve plaque, reversing Atherosclerosis, Arteriosclerosis, Coronary Artery Disease, Heart Attack, Stroke, and Peripheral Artery
Disease.

This is an open invitation to the General Public. This no cost informative seminar will show you how to improve your
cardiovascular health, using a proven formulation of all natural ingredients.

Mike Morneau, Team Member Seguin, TX 719-510-1630                     mike-RMHS@gvec.net     www.mike-RHMS.org

Video Seminar by Dr. Ken Richeaux - December 13th at 1:00 pm Conference Room, Silver Center

Video Seminar of DR. KEN RICHEAUX
Past National Faculty Member of American Heart Association’s

Emergency Cardiovascular Care Committee


